Saturday 2nd May 2020

T P Austin Esq, Director & Secretary Dobson & Hodge Limited 11-15 Thorne Road Doncaster, DN1 2HH

Dear Tim,

Centenary Celebration

Thank you for your communication regarding the above it must be very disappointing for everyone concerned especially your goodself.

Myself and Marlene, my wife, were really looking forward to meet many of your staff old and new and putting a face to a voice when we call your excellent company for help in any matter.

You are celebrating 100 years and I am proud to have been associated with your company for nearly 60 years of that time and in truth your colleges advice over the years has been more than helpful and informative.

Whatever the outcome of this virus tragedy I hope you can eventually organise something to celebrate your company's 100 years of success.

Yours faithfully

Malcolm

J M Swinburn

RECEIVED